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14th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: The New Forest School’s Cross-Country Championships, Thursday 23rd November, 2023 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the forthcoming Cross-Country Championships at Gang Warily on 
Thursday 23rd November. 

We shall be leaving by coach at 10.30am and will be returning at approximately 4pm. 

Apart from their PE kit, your child will need warm clothing, food, drink, a waterproof and a change of footwear as well as 
a large bin liner. 

Please keep the school informed of any changes to contact numbers and medical information pertaining to your child. You 
can view and update your child’s details via the Arbor Parent Portal, a link to which can be found on the school website, or 
via the mobile Arbor App. If you would like any support with this, please contact our IT Helpdesk on 01425 625 431. If 
you child has a medical condition/disability please ensure that your child is not participating in this activity against your 
doctor’s advice.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the PE department if you wish for your child to participate in this 
event.  

Yours faithfully 

Miss Samuel  

Head of Physical Education 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply Slip – Boys - Please return to Mr Elward; Girls – Please return to Miss Samuel  

Student’s name: ……………………………………… Date of Birth: ………………..  Tutor Group:   ……….. 

My child will be able to compete in the New Forest School’s Cross-Country Championships on Thursday 23rd November. 

I undertake to keep the school informed of any changes in contact numbers or medical information pertaining to my child. 

 

My child will be collected from school by: …………………………………… (Named adult).  

 

Would your child be available for the next round of the county championships help on 8th March in Basingstoke if selected 
to represent the New Forest: Yes/ No 

 

Free School Meals entitlement: Yes/No 

Signed: ………………………………………………                                   Date:………………… 

           Parent/Carer 

 

 


